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Stop Concussions and OneHockey Announce Adult Hockey Tournament in Cancun to Raise 
Concussion Awareness

Los Angeles, CA - June 18th, 2024

Stop Concussions and OneHockey are thrilled to announce a special adult hockey tournament in 
beautiful Cancun, Mexico, from November 7th to 10th. This exciting event aims to raise 
awareness about concussions and support the initiatives of Stop Concussions, a leading 
organization dedicated to concussion education and prevention.

All adult hockey players are invited to participate in this unique tournament, set in the tropical 
paradise of Cancun. This is more than just a hockey tournament; it's an opportunity for players 
to enjoy a competitive yet fun environment while supporting a critical cause.

The event promises thrilling games, camaraderie, and the chance to contribute to a vital health 
issue affecting athletes worldwide. Participants will experience top-notch facilities and enjoy the 
breathtaking beauty of Cancun, making it a perfect blend of sports and leisure.

For more information and to register, please visit [Cancun.OneHockey.com]. Don't miss this 
chance to be part of an extraordinary event that combines passion for hockey with the noble 
cause of concussion awareness and prevention.

About Stop Concussions:

Stop Concussions is a global organization focused on concussion education, prevention, and 
management. Through various initiatives and partnerships, Stop Concussions aims to reduce 
the incidence of concussions in sports and provide support for those affected by them.

About OneHockey:

OneHockey is a premier organizer of hockey tournaments, renowned for its professionally 
managed events that offer a memorable experience for participants. OneHockey tournaments 
are known for their fun atmosphere, competitive play, and exceptional organization.

Join us in Cancun for an unforgettable hockey experience that makes a difference!


